
Mill Stream Messenger 
October 2, 2020 

 
 

 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

Principal’s Pen 
 
Car Pick-up Reminders: Safety is our top priority! 
 
-Our car pick-up process begins at 2:00 p.m.  
-We understand that there are a number of our families who are picking up students every day. For that 
reason, the following things are must do’s: 

• Please be sure you are parking in a spot on the parking lot or around one side of our front circle. 
• Please do not double park 
• Cones will be placed across the driveway until most of our students have been dismissed 

-Thank you for your attention to these matters so we can ensure the safety of our students, families and 
staff members.  
-If you have any questions that arise concerning our car pick-up process, please feel free to reach out.  
 
Throughout the year please do not hesitate to contact teachers, Mrs. Lovell or myself with questions or 
concerns that may arise.  When we work together, students will have a great year! 
 

Mill Stream Elementary School 
Phone 634-3121        Fax 634-4294 

Julie Kimball, Principal 
 
 

Dates to Remember . . . 
 
  October 8th   School Board Meeting at 7:00 p.m. 
  October 12th  No School-Indigenous People’s Day 

October 20th   Picture Day-More information coming soon 
  October 26th   No School-Teacher Workshop Day 
  
 

PTG News 
 

Officer Elections were held at our first meeting last week. We would like to congratulate Melannie 
Keister, Treasurer and Brandi Ireland & Michelle Taylor as Co-Chairs for this year. In addition, we 
would like to extend our deepest appreciation to Danielle Wyman who served us well last year as Vice 
President and Barbara Welch who tirelessly kept us moving forward in a host of positions! 
 
Winter Gear Donation Drive -- we will be announcing a community drive for new and gently used winter 
coats, ski pants, boots, hats, mittens, socks and underwear for our students in the next couple of weeks. 
We will utilize town offices in our three communities to collect donations later this month recognizing the 
need will be greater this year due to the recession. If you are able to participate we thank you! Additional 
details will be posted soon. 
 
And as always, if you would like to join us we will be meeting on Tuesday, October 20th at 2:45pm in 
Oosoola Park, if raining or too cold we will meet at the Smithfield Town Office and provide a Zoom link 
for anyone wanting to join remotely. Feel free to contact us	at	millstreamptg@gmail.com	with	any	questions,	
ideas	or	to	join	our	e-mail	distribution	list	to	stay	informed!	

 
 

 


